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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to All Divisional Secretaries and  

Liquor License Holders 
 

 
 

Taking into account of the prevailing situation in the country, all Divisional 

Secretaries and Liquor License Holders are informed to treat that the validity 

period of all Temporary Tax Clearance Certificates relating to liquor licenses 

(which will be expired before June 30, 2020) issued by the Inland Revenue 

Department to liquor license holders as extended until June 30, 2020. 

 

Please note that this notice is issued with the awareness of the Commissioner 

General of Excise. 
 

 
 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
 

 
 

 
 

TAXES - FOR A BETTER FUTURE 
 

Extension of Validity Period of the 

Temporary Tax Clearance Certificates 

relating to Liquor Licenses 


